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Good afternoon Sir Winston Parents/Guardians and Students Over 18, 

I have two different google forms to share with you.  

Google Form #1 - Locker Clean Out. Please complete this form if your child needs to come to 

Sir Winston to empty their locker. Once we have our list of students who need to empty lockers, 

we will figure out a schedule so that no more than 10 students arrive at a time, with lockers far 

apart from one another. Here is the link to the locker form 

- https://forms.gle/KXvDk7ouyx7qTWg39.  

Google Form #2 - Collecting Photos for Yearbook and our 2020 Year End Video. Please 

complete this form (and/or share it with your child so that they can also complete it) if you have 

photos that you think we could use in our Yearbook or Year End Video. We have several groups 

working on projects to celebrate the end of the school year, with a focus on our grads. Attention 

Grad Parents - we are looking for baby photos! Details about the other kinds of photos we are 

looking for can be found within the google form. Here is the link to the form for sharing photos 

- https://forms.gle/RFcHephQPb8wDPTd9. 

As mentioned in a previous email, there is more to come! I will continue to share information as 

we make plans to honour our grads with a June video, and bring the year to a close for all 

students. I will provide more details about registration for the fall, and let you know how we will 

organize the locker clean out.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Gilmore, SWC Principal 
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